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There is currently a sales tax exemption for products and services for the construction, operation, 

maintenance and enhancement of the backbone of the regionwide public safety radio communication 

system in certain counties. Originally the exemption was limited to the backbone for ten counties in the 

metropolitan area (Anoka, Carver, Chisago, Dakota, Hennepin, Isanti, Ramsey, Scott, and Washington). 

It was later expanded to cover the southeast district of the State Patrol and Benton, Sherburne, Stearns, 

and Wright counties in the central district of the State Patrol. This bill would expand the exemption to 

cover the portion of the backbone located in Itasca County. Effective for purchases made after June 30, 

2007.  
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